
  

 

 

  

 

 

Dear parent / guardian, 

Did you know that as well as free school meals during term time, you are also entitled to access 

FREE holiday clubs during spring, summer and winter holidays?  

Bring it on Brum! is a FREE Holiday Activity and Food Programme funded by the Department for 

Education, designed for children and young people across Birmingham to have healthy, active, fun-

filled school holidays. Bring it on Brum! believe that everyone deserves a good break and that school 

holidays are better when children and young people are active, having fun, being entertained and 

learning new things. 

If your child is aged between 4-16 and is eligible for benefits-related free school meals, then they are 

entitled to access the Bring it on Brum! holiday clubs for free! There are a huge range of activities 

available including sports and games, arts and crafts, cookery, dance and music. Programmes vary 

depending on the type and location of each local club and each holiday club will give your child a 

nutritious meal too! 

We hope you will take advantage of these fantastic FREE holiday clubs across Birmingham so your 

child/children can have a fun-filled and safe holiday! 

To book your activities and to find out more information go to www.bringitonbrum.co.uk or speak 

to your school office. 

The summer holiday clubs will take place from Wednesday 24th July- Tuesday 3rd September (excludes 

Bank Holidays and weekends). Bookings open from Monday 1st July.   

 

Kind regards, 

 

Mr Williams  

Headteacher  

http://www.bringitonbrum.co.uk/

